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Year 6 Transition Questionnaire 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
The period of secondary school transition can be an anxious one and with our current circumstance 
being so unusual, it is likely that you and your child may have additional concerns.  Despite the 
uncertainty we face, I wanted to give you a brief overview of what the transition period will entail.   
 
As is usual practice, the Year 6 team have been liaising with your child’s secondary school regarding 
their learning behaviours, achievements, attainment and interests.  In addition to this, we have been 
holding transfer meetings, which involve a range of staff such as the Year 6 and Year 7 Leaders, 
SENCos and Pastoral leads.  The secondary schools will then use this information and any additional 
information you may have provided to begin to organise their year 7 classes. 
 
We have set up a questionnaire to enable us to capture how your child is feeling about their move to 
secondary school, any important information they would like to share with their new school and any 
questions they would like answered before they begin in September.  We would also like to hear 
ideas and suggestions regarding how they would like to celebrate their time with us at Chesswood.  
We hope all children will complete this, as it will help us to gauge how everyone is feeling, enabling 
us to work with the secondary schools to provide additional support if needed and ensure they have a 
special send-off despite these challenging circumstances. The questionnaire is on the website and 
can be reached through the link here: 
 
https://bit.ly/2T1gXfT 
 
We will be in touch soon with further information but, in the meantime please feel free to contact me 
or your child’s teacher if you have any further questions or concerns.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Jo Peace  
Year 6 Leader  
Chesswood Junior School 
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